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Air Waves 

Members of the U.S. Blind Golf Association 
will participate in CRIS Golf Classic in  
September. At left, John Casolo of the  
association,  with his caddy Matt,  are pic-
tured at a previous CRIS tournaments.   

             CRIS Radio Announces  
13th Annual Golf Classic 

Summer 2010 

CRIS Commemorates 30 Years  
    Nearly 100 people turned 
out for CRIS Radio’s 30th  
anniversary celebration at 
the Hartford Marriott Rocky 
Hill on May 2.  
   Attorney General Richard 
Blumenthal and  media per-
sonalities — Brad Davis, 
WDRC; Scot Haney, 
WFSB; Beth Bradley, for-
merly with WDRC; and Jim 
MacPherson, “The Car 
Doctor” at WTIC — participated in the fes-
tivities. Father John P. Gatzak, executive 
director of the Office of Radio & Television 

of the Archdiocese of Hartford, 
offered the invocation, and 
volunteers Bradley, MacPher-
son and Jason Ellsworth spoke 
about their experiences as 

CRIS volunteers.  
   The event also included a multi-

media presentation, developed by 
event sponsor Rider Productions, 
that captured 30 years of CRIS  
Radio’s milestones.  
   The Bandstand Quartet enter-

tained the attendees as they arrived. The 
celebration concluded with the announce-
ment of door prizes by Davis and Haney. 

To remove your name from our mailing list, please e-mail dwdunne@crisradio.org or call 860-527-8000.  

Brad Davis, WDRC radio 
personality, at left, and Scot 
Haney, WFSB meteorologist,  
team up at CRIS Radio’s 30th 
anniversary.  

Join CRIS Radio at its 13th Annual Golf Classic on 
Wednesday, Sept. 22 at the Manchester Country Club. 
This major fundraising event for CRIS Radio promises  
to be a great day of golf. 
A flat screen TV and a mint-condition Huskies NCAA 
championship 1999 UConn men’s souvenir basketball 
will be among the items featured at a drawing conducted 
at  the dinner. 

Lunch and dinner is included with the player fee of 
$145.  

For more information and for sponsor and registration 
forms, visit www.crisradio.org or call CRIS Radio at  
860-527-8000. 

Officials, Volunteers Celebrate New Broadcast Center   

From left, state Sen. 
Edith Prague, Gov. M. 
Jodi Rell, Comptroller 
Nancy Wyman and  
Windsor Mayor Donald 
Trinks celebrate the  
official opening of CRIS 
Radio’s new broadcast 
center in Windsor at a 
ribbon- cutting cere-
mony on May 17.  

Connecticut’s talking newsstand for the blind and print-handicapped. 
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